[bookmark: _GoBack]Our son has SEN and I would like to thank all of the staff for the support and guidance and upmost professionalism they have used at all time with both our son and ourselves.  Keeping us informed, providing us with information, updating us, attending meeting, answering questions and ensuring that procedures are in place so he is supported as he moves on throughout his education.

Our son has been provided with support during lessons; enough support to enable him to progress and be confident but also to feel that he is achieving and working independently, the balance has been perfect.

Our son has been provided with small group work and individualised work to ensure he works to the best of his ability, again always building confidence and a sense of achievement.  Homework has been tailored to ensure he is learning and progressing enabling him to have a broad understanding of the curriculum.

Our son has been heard read almost every day, a testament to the improvement in his reading ability.  Our son enjoys reading more and has been able to transfer the skills he has learnt through reading into his literacy work.

The staff all have an understanding of our sons needs and have a positive and can do and will do attitude to supporting and wanting our son to achieve, for this we thank every member of staff for providing the best education possible.  Many thanks to a fantastic team who work so hard to ensure each child achieves!
